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July 10, 2024 
 
Dear Friend of St. Paul’s, 
 
We are excited to announce St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, School, and Child 
Care Center’s 1st annual Blessings of the Harvest Dinner and Auction that will 
take place on Saturday, November 23, 2024 at the Vintage Venue in Beatrice, 
Nebraska. As our main fundraiser, your generous donations and sponsorships 
will help support the church, school, and child care center.  
 
Tickets for the event are $100 per person.  Fifty dollars of each dinner ticket is 
considered a tax-deductible contribution. Doors will open at 4:30 P.M. and 
the silent auction will begin at that time. Dinner will be served at 6:00 P.M. 
with the live auction beginning at 7:00 P.M. 
 
As a member of our community, we invite you to support our mission, which 
is “Growing and Serving Together in Christ,” by donating to our live and/or 
silent auction. There is no item too large or small for the auctions. As a thank 
you for your tax-deductible donation, your business will be listed in the 
Auction Program. We hope you will be represented as we advertise and 
promote the event in our community and at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, 
School, and Child Care Center. 
 
We ask you to join us in supporting the mission of St. Paul’s. Some examples 
of donations you may contribute include an item from your business, tickets to 
a sporting event, a week at a condo, a piece of furniture you have made… the 
ideas are endless! You may also make a tax-deductible donation of cash, 
become a dinner underwriter, or become an auction sponsor and place an ad 
in our program. The Sponsorship Opportunities Form is included with this 
letter. Deadline for receiving auction donation items or sponsorships is 
Tuesday, October 15, 2024. 
 
We believe in the mission of St. Paul’s and would appreciate your support for 
this worthwhile cause. We thank you in advance for your donation and/or 
support of St. Paul’s Church, School, and Child Care Center. Please mail or 
drop off your donation to 321 North 10th Street (10th & High). Please contact 
us with any questions at blessingsofheharvest@gmail.com or by calling the 
church office at 402-228-1540. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Fehn    Kelly Mees  
Auction Co-Chair   Auction Co-Chair 
 
 
 
 

St. Paul’s Lutheran Church * 321 North 10 Street * Beatrice, NE 68310 
Phone (402) 228-1540 * www.stpaulsbeatrice.org * 

blessingsoftheharvest@gmail.com 
Proceeds from the auction will benefit the ministry of St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, School & 

Child Care Center. 
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